
December 16, 2013 

Mr. John Walstad, Code Revisor 
North Dakota Legislative Council 
State Capitol 
600 East Boulevard, 2nd Floor 
Bismarck, ND 58505-0360 

Dear Mr. Walstad: 

The Notice oflntent to adopt and amend administrative rules and a copy 
ofthe proposed rules are enclosed as required by N.D.C.C. 28-32-10 (1 ). 

Sincerely, 

J arret Placek Welk, PhD 
Executive Director 

Enclosures 



NOTICE OF INTENT TO 
ADOPT, AMEND, OR REPEAL ADMINISTRATIVE RULES 

TAKE NOTICE that the Education Standards and Practices Board will hold a 
public hearing to address proposed new, amendments to, or repeal of N.D. Admin. Code 
67.1 at 1:30 p.m. on January 24, 2014 at the Education Standards and Practices Board, 
2718 Gateway Avenue, Suite 303, Bismarck, ND. The purpose ofthe proposed rules and 
amendments is to implement statues. The proposed rules and amendments addresses late 
fees, policy, and language changes in educator licensure. The proposed rulemaking 
implements bill number 1296, enacted during the most recent legislative session, 
concerning other state educator licenses. The proposed rules and amendments is not 
expected to have an impact on the regulated community in excess of $50,000. 

The proposed rules may be reviewed at the office of the Education Standards and 
Practices Board, 2718 Gateway Avenue, Suite 303, Bismarck, ND 58503. A copy ofthe 
proposed rules and/or a regulatory analysis may be requested by writing the above 
address or calling (701) 328-9641. Written or oral comments on the proposed rules sent 
to the above address or telephone number and received by February 7, 2014 will be fully 
considered. 

If you plan to attend the public hearing and will need special facilities or 
assistance relating to a disability, please contact the Education Standards and Practices 
Board at the above telephone number or address at least one week prior to the public 
hearing. 

Dated this 16th day ofDecember, 2013. 

Janet Placek Welk, Ph.D. 
Executive Director 
Education Standards and Practices Board 



ABBREVIATED NOTICE OF INTENT TO 
ADOPT AND AMEND ADMINISTRATIVE RULES 

RELATING TO EDUCATOR LICENSURE 

TAKE NOTICE that the Education Standards and Practices Board will hold a 
public hearing to address proposed changes to the N.D. Admin. Code at 1:30 p.m. on 
January 24, 2014 at the Education Standards and Practices Board, 2718 Gateway Avenue, 
Suite 303, Bismarck, ND, Bismarck, ND. 

A copy of the proposed rules may be obtained by writing the Education Standards 
and Practices Board. Also, written comments may be submitted to the Education 
Standards and Practices Board, 2718 Gateway Avenue, Suite 303, Bismarck, ND until 
February 7, 2014. If you plan to attend the public hearing and will need special facilities 
or assistance relating to a disability, please contact the Education Standards and Practices 
Board at the above telephone number or address at least one week prior to the public 
hearing. 

Dated this 16th day of December, 2013. 

Janet Placek Welk, PhD 
Executive Director 
Education Standards and Practices Board 


